## **McKownville Improvement Association**

Founded 1924

President Kermit L. Hall
University at Albany LE 340
State University of New York
1400 Washington Avenue
Albany, New York 12222

(Kall Som)
Ross Farrell
RFarrell 314
CHabriel, Com
November 8, 2005

Dear President Hall:

All of the Board members of the McKownville Improvement Association wish to thank you for our meeting on November 3, 2005. That you are willing to take your time to get to know us and listen to our concerns tells us that we are going to continue to be good neighbors—people who are concerned about each other. That you brought numerous and senior staff members to the meeting to some who also have many demands on their time was even more encouraging of our being able to work well together.

The residents and businesses in McKownville have much in common with the University we, of course, want the University to be an ever greater success. We want our residents and the students and employees of the University to have safe paths to walk and ride. We want an environment that is healthy for all. We want development that promotes both the University and our community. And, of course, we want this all to occur in an atmosphere of mutual interest and respect.

All of this was furthered by our discussion we looking forward to more meetings as they are needed.

Thank you again for the meeting work everyone in the community is anticipating your scheduled meeting with the community on December 8, 2005.

Sincerely,

Don Reeb President